Christ the King Parish + 429 Church Street, Archbald, Pennsylvania 18403 - (570) 876-1701

December 16, 2015
‘To whom it may concern:

By this letter, I wish to attest that Megan Murphy is a practicing Catholic in good standing,
and is a faithful member of Christ the King Parish, Archbald, Pennsylvania.

Megan presents the Theology of the Body to all of the couples preparing for Holy
Matrimony in our parish. Her engaging style and her convincing teaching of difficult topics
regarding human sexuality have been a tremendous blessing to the Church. So many of these
couples attest that because Megan is willing to address their many objections and questions with
great charity and understanding, they feel free to embrace the Church’s teaching on marriage and
human sexuality.

Megan also is highly involved with our parish youth group, Lumen Christi. She presents
reflecdon days for them, and she is highly effective in leading them to a deeper love for the
Sacraments, especially for the Sacrament of Penance. Her knowledge of current cultural trends
makes her very effective with our parish youth preparing for Confirmation, with whom she works
as she leads the Confirmation retreats.

Megan and her husband Neal and their four daughters are tremendous assets to our parish.
I would highly recommend her to any parish which seeks to invite the parishioners, young or old,
to come to a deeper understanding of and love for Christ and His Church.

Sincerely,
Father Christopher Sahd
Pastor



